
Submitter: Roger Marien 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3362 

No tax on tires. Oregon already has a high tax burden on middle and lower class 

people who need private transportation to work. These funds are not exclusively 

targeted to improve public roads. There is no need for an additional tax. Use the 

funds you have effectively or reduce our taxes, don’t increase them.  


